
District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

PO Box 15020
Washington, DC 20003

July 16, 2023

Director Everett Lott
District Department of Transportation
Via email and the ANC Resolutions Website

Re: ANC 6A Request for Prioritization of Traffic Safety for the 1400 block of G Street NE

Dear Director Lott,

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting1on July 13, 2023, our Commission voted 5-0-0
(with 4 Commissioners required for a quorum) to request that DDOT prioritize traffic safety for the 1400
block of G Street NE and investigate the possibility of making G Street NE one way for both directions.

DDOT previously studied one-way for only one direction before the completion of the Maryland Ave NE
project and determined that DDOT should wait until after the completion of the Maryland Ave NE
project. This project reached completion more than one year ago; G St NE suffers from speeding, crashes,
and Chik-Fil-A exit confusion; and now neighbors seek both traffic safety solutions and a complete
investigation on circulation (one-way) options.

TSI requests include 23-00308940, 23-00282423, and 23-00317358.

Thank you for giving great weight to the recommendations of this Commission. I can be contacted at
6A04@anc.dc.gov, and Commissioner Dooling can be reached at 6A06@anc.dc.gov.

On behalf of the Commission,

Amber Gove
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

1ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on anc-6a@googlegroups.com, and newhilleast@groups.io, at
www.anc6a.org, on Twitter (@ANC6A) and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag.
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